
 
 
 
 

 
Memorandum 

 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From:  Lei Wu, Senior Engineer, 425-556-2749 
     
Date:   March 22, 2013 
 
Subject:  Study Session, Redmond Transportation Master Plan (TMP) Update 
 
BACKGROUND/PURPOSE  
On March 27, 2013, the Planning Commission will hold a first study session on the proposed 
TMP document (provided to the Planning Commission on March 15, 2013). This packet includes 
issues  identified to date for your reference. The issues are from two sources: 
 

1. The Planning Commission at their February 27, 2013 Planning Commission meeting 
(Attachment A) and  

2. Planning Commission liaisons for Redmond TMP Update on Thursday, March 21, 2013 
(Attachment B) as a reference for other Commissioners.   

 

PREPARATION FOR STUDY SESSION 
Staff plans to focus the presentation on March 27 on an overview of the TMP and Chapters 1 
through 4 of the proposed TMP document, and asks that Planning Commission complete review 
and initial discussion issue identification for at least this portion of the TMP document and 
review of the Technical Committee Report for the March 27 meeting. Commissioners could 
complete review and issue identification for the remainder of the TMP document prior to your 
April 10 study session.   Below are the framework questions the Commission endorsed to help 
facilitate review.   
 
1. Is the TMP aligned with the vision? 

 
2. Is there anything missing from the five strategies? 

 
3. Are the performance measures appropriate? 

 
4. Does each chapter adequately address the strategies? Is anything missing? 

 
5. Does the TMP adequately reflect the 2030 planning horizon? 
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Following Commissioners identification of discussion issues, staff will work with 
Commissioners O’Hara and Miller to organize and begin to prioritize the topics for Commission 
discussion and resolution.  

Staff recognizes the need for further style and grammar editing and formatting of the proposed 
document.  If Commissioners see needs for editorial, formatting or similar changes, please let 
staff know by email or mark-up so as to use  Planning Commission’s meeting time as effectively 
as possible.   

Please contact Lei Wu with questions or concerns. lwu@redmond.gov 

ATTACHMENTS 
A – Issues Matrix including topics  identified in the 2/27/13 Planning Commission meeting 

B -  Issues identified to date by Planning Commissioners O’Hara and Miller 
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